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August 30, 2024 
 

As the Toronto City Councillor for Scarborough-Agincourt, I am 
delighted to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the 
Reception and Opening Ceremony of the 5th Toronto Dragon Festival. 
 

This iconic annual cultural event, organized and presented by the 
Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts (CACPA), is a 
testament to the richness of Chinese traditions, culture and arts, and 
a joyful celebration of Canadian multiculturalism. 
 

From August 30 to September 1, 2024, residents and visitors of all 
backgrounds will once again witness a spectacular showcase of Chinese 
culture through a diverse array of performances and exhibits, a 
holistic cultural experience that will resonate with all participants. 
 

Congratulations to all the organizers, volunteers, performers and 
sponsors who have worked tirelessly to bring this event to life. Their 
dedication and passion make this vibrant and dynamic Festival a 
resounding success year after year. 
 

May the Toronto Dragon Festival continue to enhance the cultural 
fabric of our City, fortify our communities and reaffirm our 
commitment to equity, inclusion and respect for all cultures. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Councillor Nick Mantas 
萬利高市議員 
Ward 22, Scarborough-Agincourt  


